


Duke Energy, TECO, and FP&L must be given a clear signal to redevelop a proposal that promotes nuclear & low-carbon
emission, fuel sources for power development. This action would fulfill the PSC’s own recommendations identified in
the April 2025 Feasibility Report to advance Nuclear Power in FL. The 2024 Workshop on Nuclear Feasibility engaged
numerous state & federal officials including those with technical expertise in nuclear power and it aligns well with
Florida’s energy policy (F.S. 377.602 efficient and American made.

Thus, 1 urge your support to REJECT this Docket proposal (20250011) outright with no compromise and to urge these
public utilities to redesign their proposal to develop more reliable and abundant, low-cost power diversity alternatives
which will benefit FL businesses and current & future ratepayers.

Sincerely,

Ben Nottingham, Jr.

1897 W. Crown Pointe Blvd.
Naples, F1 34112



